[bookmark: _GoBack]
			[image: https://d2zhgehghqjuwb.cloudfront.net/accounts/10826/original/1512503543390-qyz0gq5p5tn-9a52ed96ac1f158bc9b2742479c13bb6.png?1512503546]



		 



	 [image: https://img.robly.com/assets/editor/icons/twitter_color-764861b1b1c04bc199e8a0e48822136a.png]  [image: https://img.robly.com/assets/editor/icons/facebook_color-55201d0747153804178499fe5f15c2cb.png]  [image: https://img.robly.com/assets/editor/icons/instagram_color-ecc198153291423b96f31caf2d8751fc.png]  [image: https://img.robly.com/assets/editor/icons/linkedin_color-dce75d75298c4f197ffa0a2107f9633a.png]  [image: https://img.robly.com/assets/editor/icons/youtube_color-d40255e26e6dd8301bf80490ae8118e2.png] 






	 

	 
	Okizu COVID-19 Update

As an organization that emphasizes safety and wellness, Okizu is committed to ensure our families are not put at risk by attending an Okizu program.

Please know we are monitoring recommendations of the federal, state, and local health departments, as well as the recommendations of Okizu’s medical staff and the medical staff of our partner medical centers. At this point, we are moving forward with the hope and assumption that all camps will proceed as scheduled. We will work diligently to make responsible decisions to keep our families and their communities safe.

Please be on the lookout for social media posts and official communications from Okizu.

OUR PLEDGE TO YOU: 

1.     The health and safety of our families has always been and will remain the top priority at Okizu.

2.     Okizu will be transparent in proactive communications prior to and during camp programs.

3.     Decisions on individual programs will be made at least two weeks prior to the start of that program, and will be distributed widely on a regular basis.

4.     We will practice all health department recommendations including those on cleaning, disinfecting, food preparation, and hand washing.

5.     We will proactively educate all paid and volunteer staff on safe practices.

6.     If programs are cancelled and we are able to resume later in the season, we will do our utmost to accommodate all families and children, later in the camping season.

In addition to the measures we take, please contact your own medical provider and/or oncologist regarding any specific recommendations for you or your family members.

Please be sure to take care of yourselves; below are public health information links from the State of California as well as the Centers of Disease Control.
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-nCoV/index.html

https://www.cdph.ca.gov/covid19

Thank you for your patience and trust while we make the most responsible decisions for our families.







Stuart J. Kaplan, MD, MBA
Executive Director
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